
 

Ohio Turnpike I-80 East Onramp at Toll Plaza 152 in Lorain 

County Has Reopened 

 

BEREA, Ohio (Aug. 14, 2024) – The Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission has 

reopened the onramp to Interstate 80 eastbound at Toll Plaza 152 (North Olmsted-

Cleveland) in Lorain County. 

 

“The onramp to I-80 eastbound has reopened, however the next phase includes 

construction of the interior lanes, so travelers should be aware of the active work zone,” 

said Chris Matta, chief engineer/deputy executive director for the turnpike commission. 

To protect motorists and roadway construction workers, here are safety tips to follow 

when driving through work zones: 

• Establish a safe following distance; 

• Obey the work zone speed limit (because of reduced lane widths, traffic lane 

shifts, and narrow shoulders); 

• Avoid distractions; 

• Pay attention to the signs; and 

• Be prepared to slow down or stop. 

Plan ahead to avoid delays and keep roadway safety top-of-mind. For travel conditions, 

click here for an Ohio Turnpike map, including alerts, lane closures, a fare calculator, 

and more. 

For emergency roadside assistance or to report an unsafe driver, dial #677 in Ohio or 

911. 

Contact: 

Charles Cyrill 

Communications Director 

Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission 

m: 440.821.3399 

charles.cyrill@ohioturnpike.org  
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